


9 June 2017

Our Ref: HP6509



Dear Parents/Guardians
 
As you are aware, your child has been learning to play the Clarinet at school. On Friday 16th June, Year 4 children have been invited to perform in a concert being held at the Guildhall Theatre in Derby.

This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to showcase what they have been learning.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be leaving school at 9.00 am and returning at approximately 12.30 pm, therefore no Year 4 child will be able to go home for lunch.

Would you please provide your child with a packed lunch on this day, including plenty of drinks (no fizzy drinks or drinks in glass bottles for safety reasons).  A school packed lunch will be provided for those pupils who are entitled to free school meals.

As the children will be walking please ensure they have sensible walking shoes and a waterproof coat in case of rain and a sun hat and sunscreen if it is a hot day.


Yours sincerely


Mrs R Sandhu
Head of school

